
NOTICE OF OVERALL PROPOSED DBE GOAL 

 

RICHMOND, VA (June 23, 2017) - The Capital Region Airport Commission hereby announces 

its proposed overall DBE participation goal of 15.86% for projects funded in whole or in part 

with federal funds at Richmond International Airport in Federal Fiscal Years 2018, 2019 and 

2020. 

 

The proposed overall DBE participation goal and its rationale are available for inspection during 

normal business hours at the Commission’s principal office located at Richmond International 

Airport, Richard E Byrd Terminal Drive, Suite C, Richmond, Virginia 23250 for 30 days 

following the date of this Notice.  

 

The Commission will accept comments on the proposed goal for 30 days following the date of 

this Notice and during the June 28, 2017 Stakeholder Consultation and Business Opportunity 

Forum.    

 

Written comments may be sent to: 

 

Russell L. Peaden 

Director of Real Estate & Facilities 

Capital Region Airport Commission 

1 Richard E Byrd Terminal Drive, Suite C 

Richmond, Virginia 23250 

Email: rpeaden@flyrichmond.com  

 

If no substantive comments are received, then this Notice shall serve as the final overall DBE 

participation goal for the Federal Fiscal Years cited above. 

http://www.flyrichmond.com/files/RIC_Overall_FFYs_2018-20_DBE_Goal_6.23.17_for_RIC_Website_(003).pdf
http://www.flyrichmond.com/files/SFIN-COPY17051711300.pdf
http://www.flyrichmond.com/files/SFIN-COPY17051711300.pdf
mailto:rpeaden@flyrichmond.com

